
My name is Keshia Miller. I am a resident of Garrett county in Oakland, Maryland. I do not 
support Hydraulic Fracturing for any part of Maryland, especially Western MD. 

 

Western Maryland is known for the beautiful outdoors and all it has to offer. From wildlife, 
nature/adventure enthusiasts, hunters, farms, tourism, and its rich history! If this bill is 
passed, I fear for the future of our land & community. Wildlife habitat will be destroyed even 
further. There are already solar panel farms currently being put in place that take up acres 
upon acres of land. This is an area that needs to be kept free of pollution & environmental 
destruction as much as possible. My family has lived in Western Maryland for generations. 
It’s crucial to preserve and keep pollution levels down for our environment & future of our 
community to continue to thrive & stay healthy. Please consider rejecting the proposal to 
allow fracking in Maryland. Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns.  

 

 


